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IREM hosts fifth annual golf outing to benefit the March of

Dimes

May 11, 2009 - Owners Developers & Managers

The Greater New York Chapter of the Institute of Real Estate Management held their Fifth Annual
Golf Outing to benefit the March of Dimes on Monday, April 27th at the Richmond County Country
Club in Staten Island. Blue skies, warm breezes and sunshine helped to make it the perfect day for
golf & networking. Later that evening a cocktail reception was followed by dinner.

Awards were presented to various foursomes.
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